
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
January 3, 2013 

Contact:   Howard Sutter 
                           714.834.6203 office 

Howard.Sutter@ocgov.com 
 

Candidates Sought for  
Three Vacant County of Orange Offices 

 
 

(Santa Ana, CA) — Qualified candidates are reminded that less than two weeks 

remain to apply for consideration of appointment to one of three County of Orange 

elected offices that are currently vacant. 

 

The Board of Supervisors is seeking candidates for the offices of Auditor-Controller, 

Clerk-Recorder and Public Administrator. Applications must be submitted before 12 

Midnight on January 15, 2013. Information about the positions, including job 

descriptions and a link to the on-line application, can be found on the County’s 

website at www.ocgov.com/jobs. 

 

Since these are all elected offices, any individual appointed must be a registered 

voter within the County of Orange and be qualified to vote for that office at the time 

of appointment. The Board appointment will be effective until January 2015, when 

individuals selected by the voters through the 2014 primary and general elections 

would take office.  

 

For more information about these opportunities, please contact Marguerite Adams at 

(714) 834-6199.    
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